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Town of Hamilton Planning Board Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 41 and Section IV.B of the Town of Hamilton Subdivision
Rules and Regulations, the Town of Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on
Tuesday, January 29, 2019 at the Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Road, Memorial Room, to review
a Definitive Subdivision Plan submitted by Griffin Engineering Group, LLC. on behalf of
Subdividers Nazir and Patricia Shamsuddin. The Public Hearing will commence at 7:00 PM. The
project consists of the subdivision and reformation of parcels of land located at 46 and 48
Meyer Road, also identified as Tax Map 30 Lots 11 and 12. The zoning for the subject property is
RA. The application proposes to create two new lots and make various subdivision
improvements. Applications and plans are on file and available for review at the Hamilton
Planning Department during regular town hall business hours.

Patrick Reffett, Director of Planning & Inspections



